

Directorate General Secretariat

**ECB-UNRESTRICTED** 

Mr. John Walsh ask+request-2358-dd43383f@asktheeu.org

9 November 2015 LS/PvdH/15/26

Re: New governor of the Central Bank of Ireland

Dear Mr. Walsh,

With regard to your request of 26 October 2015 for "all correspondence between the ECB and the Irish Minister for Finance, Michael Noonan, between April 1st, 2015 and October 20th 2015, in relation to the appointment of Philip Lane as Governor of the Central Bank of Ireland", we would like to inform you that the ECB did not correspond with the Irish Finance Minister regarding the appointment during this period.

Yours sincerely,

Pierre van der Haegen

Director General Secretariat

Roman Schremser

Chief Compliance and Governance Officer